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 “Declaring His Glory Among The Nations” 

 

JANUARY 2025 NEWSLETTER 
 
 

 
 

Dear Friends: 
 
We at SCA International pray that this year 2025, you will experience an overflow of God's 
Love, Peace and Joy in your life, family, friends and loved ones.. 
Nearing the end of 2024 and at the beginning of 2025, my family received answers to, many 
months and in some cases years, of prayers for our extended family. We still give God praise 
for what He has done. 
 
This greatly encourages me to believe with greater expectation; for all that God will do this 
year through the ministry of SCA International. We believe He has heard every prayer and 
there are many items on our prayer list that we still need answers for and we are hoping they 
will be accomplished in 2025. Meanwhile, we continue to pray and seek Him for His direction 
in every area of our ministry, for He is sovereign over everything. 
 
The verse above admonishes us to fear God and hope in Him. 
Fear Him, Proverbs 9:10 says, “The fear of the Lord is the beginning of wisdom, and 
knowledge of the Holy One is understanding.” Fear is the reverence or awe a person feels in 
the presence of  greatness. Those who fear the Lord have a continual awareness of Him, a deep 
reverence for Him, and a sincere commitment to obey Him. 
Next is hope in Him. To hope in God mercy means we bind His promises to ourselves because 
He will not disappoint and He does not change. Hope in God brings new strength, new joy and 
new courage to trust in Him when the circumstances around seem otherwise. In this new year, 
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we at SCA International continue to seek God's wisdom to engage every new thing He would 
lead us into, for the growth of this ministry. 
 
Join us in welcoming two new interns this year: 
From Quebec, Radu Popescu and from Newfoundland, Matthew Rodgers. Scroll down to the 
Internship box below to read a brief introduction about them. 
2024 has been a challenging year but God in His sovereignty remained faithful. We continue 
to look to Him completely for His leading throughout this new year. If you are looking to serve 
and make a difference for eternity and would like to join our ministry, please give us a call or 
send us an email. We would love to hear from you. 
 
We serve a God who is always doing new things. In this new year we have added two new 
interns to our sponsorship, one from a new province where there is a great need for ministry. 
We pray that this will lead to many, hearing about God's love and they would come to follow 
Him. 
 
In all of the ministry initiatives that we are involved with, it is our hope and prayer that many 
will hear and accept God's unconditional Love for them. 
 
Though we might be limited in our resources at this time, with God's help we continue to step 
out in faith into what we believe He is leading us to do. 
We continue to pray every Tuesday at 1:00 p.m. EST. 
We continue to distribute our "Gospel of John Booklets." 
We continue to sponsor children to attend summer Camp, and 
We continue to sponsor Interns to carry the Gospel into new places and communities where 
people can have a place to attend and serve God, and also benefit in other ways by their 
ministry. 
 
May this year bring you new joy as you serve the Lord. 
 
 
With Kind Regards, 
 
Devika Ramroop, 
Ministry Director, SCA International 


